
This is a unique opportunity to collaborate with CARB staff as we study air quality in Lost 
Hills. We will discuss potential locations for siting air monitors and ways for community 
members to get involved in the study.

For more information call Carolyn Lozo at (916) 445-1104 or visit:  
arb.ca.gov/cc/oil-gas/snaps/snaps.htm

This is the first in a series of Lost Hills meetings under the SNAPS program.

Lost Hills Community Meeting

OCTOBER 29, 2018 7:00-8:30 pm

Wonderful Park Recreation Building
14688 Lost Hills Rd, Lost Hills, CA 93249

We need your voice! Lost Hills is the first community to host 
air monitoring as part of the Study of Neighborhood Air near 
Petroleum Sources (SNAPS) conducted by the California Air 
Resources Board (CARB).
SNAPS seeks to understand air quality and its impact on your community.

Join us for a public meeting to learn more and provide input on the air monitoring plan  
for Lost Hills. We want to hear from those who know their community best... you!


